
STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 11, 2021 
8:30 Worship Attendance = 56                    10:30 Worship Attendance = 73       
Total Sunday Attendance = 129         Wednesday Connection Groups = 114 
 

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   
Loose $1,562.25 
Envelopes $1,836.00 
Total General Fund  $3,398.25 

 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 
CCDR Giving $543.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,366.38 
NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $674,173.76 
 Monthly Mortgage = $5,920.28  
 

Other Designated Giving 
Easter  $40.00 
Gathering $50.00 
Missions $250.00 
Total Other Designated Giving $340.00 

 

Total Weekly Offering:  
$3,398.25 + $543.00 + $340.00 = $4,281.25 

NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
     (2) Online Giving for March was    GF = $3,898.00    CCDR = $1,155.00 
 
Weekly Reminders and Upcoming Events: 
4/21: Promise Kids Zoom meeting at 6:00 pm 
 Ladies Group at the Fire Ring 6:00-8:00 pm 
 Promise Kids meeting in person at 7:00 pm 
 Connection Youth 7:00 pm 
 Adult Connection Groups 7:00 pm (details inside bulletin 
4/23: Youth Retreat Doubling Gap Center thru April 25th 
4/24:  Men’s Prayer Group at 8:00 am 
4/25: Sunday School Poster Contest 
 
     Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm 
     Cub Scout group meets each Tuesday at 6:00 pm 
     Good News Club meets each Tuesday and Thursday at 4:15 pm 

Newville First Church of God 
April 18, 2021  

8:30 & 10:30 am 
 

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship 
A Time of Worship 

 “My Tribute”                          #54 
 “Bless His Holy Name”            #55 
 “To God Be the Glory”  (verses 1 & 3)          #56 

A Time of Prayer 
In The Word                     Pastor Wayne 
     Message:  “What Can I Do?” 
     Text:  Matthew 25: 14-30 
Song of Worship 

“Take My Life and Let it Be”                   Video 
A Prayer of Sending 
Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection 

 
We are so thrilled to be able to finally 
open our Promise Kids Groups, but 
WE NEED YOUR HELP with teaching, 
substituting, or helping in Children’s 

Ministry.  Please contact Katie at 717-448-9218 or 
katie@tcp.church with how you can volunteer to serve!! 
 
Promise Kids Wednesday Night Clubs have two options 
to learn about God! 

Promise Kids meeting by ZOOM at 6:00 p.m. 
Promise Kids meeting in person at 7:00 p.m. 

  At 6 pm, Promise Kids Zoom will be offered to any families who wish 
to participate virtually.  Email or phone Katie Kane to receive Zoom 
link.   
 

  From 7-8 pm, Promise Kids Clubs will meet in-person at the church.  
Mask guidelines and health precautions will be in place.  Questions?   
You can reach Katie at 717-448-9218 or katie@tcp.church 
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REGISTER TODAY for The CONNECTION YOUTH RETREAT 
that is scheduled for April 23-25, at Camp YoliJwa, Doubling Gap, 
PA.  See the youth web page on our church’s website for more 
details or contact Shawn at shawn@tcp.church or 856-689-7736.  
Financial help is available if needed.  We want all students to be able 
to attend.  Contact Shawn. 
 

Happy Helpers News:  Happy Helpers will meet at 1:00 pm 
on Monday, April 19th in the APB.  Guest speaker will be Katie 
Kane.  She will be sharing information on the plans and 
future of the children’s program at the Newville First Church 
of God.  Members may bring snacks.  Everyone is invited. 

 
Legos Needed!  Promise Kids are looking for donations of 
Legos for their Lego night on May 12th.  If you have any 
that you would be willing to donate, contact Katie Kane. 
 

 

 

 
 

The deadline for Newsletter articles is TODAY! 

Sunday Connection Groups and Locations 
 

SUNDAY Adult and Children’s Connection Groups will begin 
to meet again on April 25th at 9:30 a.m.  We will be following 
the modified classes, leaders, and meeting locations listed 
below.   There are a variety of classes you can attend if you 
are not already a part of one of our Connection Groups.  If 
you have any questions, contact Pastor Wayne.   

 
Friendship Class and Genesis Class 
    Will meet in large classroom on the right side of the sanctuary. 
 

New Life Class 
    Will meet in large classroom on the left side of the sanctuary.  
 

Couples Connection 
    Will meet in the All Purpose Building 
 

Young Adults and Power Connection 
    Meeting locations to be determined  
 

Middle and High School Students 
    Will meet in the Middle School classroom 
 

Pre-school and 1st through 5th grade  
    Will meet in the Middle School classroom     

 
 
 
 
 
 
With the regathering of our Connection Groups, for the safety of yourself 
and others, please continue to distance in your seating in the sanctuary and 
especially in small classrooms.  We still encourage you to wear a mask, if 
possible, when entering the church and moving around the building.  Wearing 
a mask is also encouraged when seated in the smaller class areas.  We 
appreciate your cooperation in these safety precautions.    
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